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You can now reach the Round Table of Bretonnia with a new shorter domain name in your browser:






bretonnia.org  






Long-time members might remember that address from back in the days, or even originate from this past community.
After a domain grabber sat on that URL for years with the purpose of selling it, it finally became free so it was secured for
the Round Table. 
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